
August 10, 2012 
 
 
 
Mayor John Dickert 
& the Common Council 
 
Ladies and Gentleman: 
 
The Park, Recreation and Cultural Service Department would like to meet with the Public Safety 
and Licensing Committee to request authorization of final payment for Contract 08-11 Fountain 
Mechanical Consultation Administration of the Sam Johnson Parkway Fountain Upgrade. 
 
It is recommended that final payment be approved for a total contract amount of $7560.00 
 
Funds may be appropriated from 930.082.5860 Renovate Boat Ramp Restrooms. 
 
This contract was approved by Resolution 12-2906 on January 17, 2012.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Molbeck 
Director 


